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Natick Police Department Safety Committee  
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AGENDA ITEM RECOMMENDATION  DATE 
Request to accept Natick Public School 
Parking Lots to the Town of Natick Traffic 
Rules and Orders. 

Committee VOTED to recommend to 
the Board of Selectmen to accept the 
following Natick Public Schools 
Parking Lots be added to the Town of 
Natick Traffic Rules and Orders: 
Natick High School Lots - Restrict 
parking to marked spaces only at 
Faculty, Student lots during school 
hours from 6:00 AM to 3:00 PM. 
Mahan Field 
Memorial Field Upper Lot 
Wilson Middle School 
Kennedy Middle School 
Bennet Hemenway School 
Brown School 
Johnson School 
Memorial School 

April 8 2020 

Resident Request to change address drom 
149 Union Street to 185 Woodland Street.  

Committee VOTED to Recommend to 
Board of Selectmen to hold a Public 
Hearing to change address from 149 
Union Street to 185 Woodland Street. 
 

July 14, 2020 
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